
X-Ray Technician Limited Podiatric Radiography Permit- FAQ’s 

1. Where is the X-ray Technician Podiatric Radiography Permit Application 
located?  

The application for the X-ray Technician Podiatric Radiography Permit (CDPH 9128) 
can be found on the CDPH-RHB Forms Page: X-ray/NMT Apps & FAQs (ca.gov) 

2. If I currently hold an X-ray Limited Permit in the Leg-podiatric Radiography 
category, do I need to apply for the Podiatric Radiography Permit? 

No, if you already have a permit or application on file prior to July 1, 2023, you do not 
need to re-apply or make any changes to your application or current permit. 

3. Will the Radiologic Health Branch continue to accept X-ray Technician Limited 
Permit Applications in the Leg-podiatric Radiography category? 

No, as of July 1, 2023, the X-ray Technician Podiatric Radiography Permit (POD) 
Application (CDPH 9128) will be replacing the Leg-podiatric Radiography category on 
the X-Ray Technician Limited Permit Application (CDPH 8232). After July 1, 2023, 
applications requesting Leg-podiatric Radiography will not be accepted and the 
application will be returned. 

4. Who can I contact to get further information on the X-ray Technician Podiatric 
Radiography (POD) permit?  

For more information on the X-ray Technician Podiatric Radiography (POD) permit 
please e-mail us at rhbcsu@cdph.ca.gov.  Your request should include your name, the 
date you sent your application or your examination date. 

For more information regarding the Limited Podiatric Radiography Educational 
Program, contact rhbschools@cdph.ca.gov.  
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